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Report of the Marlborough College
Natural History Society (founded
April 9th, 1864), for the Year Ending
... Marlborough College (Marlborough,
England). Natural History Society
1865
The Poole Iron Age Logboat Jessica
Berry 2019-05-02 This book is the
culmination of significant multidisciplinary work carried out by a
variety of specialists, from
conservators to woodworking and
boatbuilding experts, exploring the
history of the Poole Iron Age logboat
(today imposingly displayed in the
entrance to Poole Museum in Dorset)
and also its functionality – or lack
of – as a vessel.
The Work of Giants Andrew F. Pearson
2006 Roman society demanded stone on
a massive and unprecedented scale
but, while its buildings often
survive to impress the world, ancient
quarrying is a forgotten industry.
Drawing on the latest archaeological
evidence, Andrew Pearson examines the
diverse practices of procuring stone,
and explains how the products of
quarrying were transported and
employed within Roman buildings. As
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well as the major industries such as
Purbeck and Bath, attention is paid
to the smaller enterprises -- and to
foreign quarries and their products.
Based largely on the author's own
research, this is a long-overdue
study -- without competition. It will
be important reading for students of
the Roman economy.
Whitaker's Cumulative Book List 1973
Nature Sir Norman Lockyer 1919
Local Population Studies Local
Population Studies Society 2009
The British National Bibliography
Arthur James Wells 1979
Studies in the Roman and Medieval
Archaeology of Exeter Stephen Rippon
2021 This second volume presenting
the research carried out through the
Exeter: A Place in Time project
presents a series of specialist
contributions that underpin the
general overview published in the
first volume. Chapter 2 provides
summaries of the excavations carried
out within the city of Exeter between
1812 and 2019, while Chapter 3 draws
together the evidence for the plan of
the legionary fortress and the
streets and buildings of the Roman
town. Chapter 4 presents the medieval
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documentary evidence relating to the
excavations at three sites in central
Exeter (High Street, Trichay Street
and Goldsmith Street), with the
excavation reports being in Chapter
5-7. Chapter 8 reports on the
excavations and documentary research
at Rack Street in the south-east
quarter of the city. There follows a
series of papers covering recent
research into the
archaeometallurgical debris,
dendrochronology, Roman pottery,
Roman ceramic building material,
Roman querns and millstones, Claudian
coins, an overview of the Roman coins
from Exeter and Devon, medieval
pottery, and the human remains found
in a series of medieval cemeteries.
Bibliography of Historical Works
Issued in the United Kingdom 1977
National Union Catalog 1973 Includes
entries for maps and atlases.
Late Roman Dorset Black-Burnished
Ware (BB1) Malcolm Lyne 2022-03-10
Much has been written about Roman
Dorset Black-Burnished Ware (BB1) and
its Late Iron Age Durotrigian origins
since the industry was first
recognised at the end of the 1960s.
However, this has mostly focused on
the forms produced and distributed
during the 1st to 3rd centuries. This
publication covers those of the late
3rd to early 5th century.
The Green Index Marian Board 1990
This directory provides those
interested in green issues with a
comprehensive list of environmental
organizations and contacts in Britain
and Ireland. It includes some 5,200
entries for national, regional and
local organizations, institutions,
groups and companies. Entry details
cover name, address, telephone, type
of organization, aims and
publications. Annotation copyrighted
by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
The Century Reference Library of
Universal Knowledge W.H. De Puy 1909
British Books in Print 1979
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Butterflies of Dorset Jeremy Thomas
1984
Dorset Dorset County Library 1974
The National union catalog, 1968-1972
1973
New Scientist 1981-09-03 New
Scientist magazine was launched in
1956 "for all those men and women who
are interested in scientific
discovery, and in its industrial,
commercial and social consequences".
The brand's mission is no different
today - for its consumers, New
Scientist reports, explores and
interprets the results of human
endeavour set in the context of
society and culture.
Proceedings Dorset Natural History
and Archaeological Society 1994
Whitaker's Books in Print 1998
Sussex Archaeological Collections
Sussex Archaeological Society 2005
Bibliography of Historical Works
Issued in the United Kingdom,
1971-1975 1977
Proceedings - Dorset Natural History
and Archaeological Society Dorset
Natural History and Archaeological
Society 1922 List of members in each
volume.
Nature 1876
Cumulative Book Index 1990 A world
list of books in the English
language.
Library of Congress Catalog Library
of Congress 1972 Beginning with 1953,
entries for Motion pictures and
filmstrips, Music and phonorecords
form separate parts of the Library of
Congress catalogue. Entries for Maps
and atlases were issued separately
1953-1955.
Animal Husbandry Regimes in Iron Age
Britain Ellen Hambleton 1999 Our
knowledge of subsistence patterns in
Iron Age Britain is reasonably good
in terms of crop husbandry, but much
less is known about broad patterns of
animal husbandry regimes. In this
study, Ellen Hambleton developes a
methodology for comparing faunal data
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from disparate assemblages and
introduces ways of assessing interand intra-regional patterns. She
highlights the chronological as well
as geographical variations in the
pattern of animal husbandry between
c.750BC and AD50.
The Treasury of Geography, Physical,
Historical, Descriptive, and
Political: Containing a Succinct
Account of Every Country in the World
William Hughes 1860
World Heritage Conservation Claire
Cave 2017-10-12 The UNESCO World
Heritage Convention has become one of
the most successful UN instruments
for promoting cultural diplomacy and
dialogue on conservation of cultural
and natural heritage. This book
provides an overview of the
convention through an
interdisciplinary approach to
conservation. It shows that based on
the notion of outstanding universal
value and international cooperation
for the protection of heritage, the
convention provides a platform for
sustainable development through the
conservation and management of
heritage of significance to humanity.
With increasing globalization of
heritage, World Heritage Conservation
is reviewed as an emerging
interdisciplinary field of study
creating new opportunities for
inclusive heritage debate both
locally and globally, requiring
common tools and understanding. With
over a thousand properties inscribed
on the World Heritage List, from
biologically diverse sites such as
the Central Amazon Conservation
Complex to the urban landscape of the
metropolis of Rio de Janeiro, the
book will help students, researchers
and professionals in the
identification, protection,
conservation and presentation of
World Heritage. Targeted at a
diversity of disciplines, the book
critically describes the strategies
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for implementing the convention and
the processes of heritage governance
for sustainable development.
Purbeck Island Rodney Legg 1989
The Inventors' Advocate, and Journal
of Industry 1840
The London Review and Weekly Journal
of Politics, Literature, Art, &
Society 1862
Dorset in the Age of Steam Peter
Stanier 2002 This copiously
illustrated book examines Dorset in
the age of steam and many other
aspects of Dorset's history in the
industrial period, while the
archaeology illustrates how the
physical remains of industry are a
fascinating legacy of Dorset's past,
whether in town or country.
The Treasury of Geography, Physical,
Historical, Descriptive, and
Political William Hughes 1856
Subject Index of Modern Books
Acquired British Library 1971
Geographical 1989
Proceedings of the Royal Society of
London Royal Society (Great Britain)
1894
Sussex Archaeological Collections
Relating to the History and
Antiquities of the County Sussex
Archaeological Society 2005
The History of Geoconservation
Cynthia V. Burek 2008 This book is
the first to describe the history of
geoconservation. It draws on
experience from the UK, Europe and
further afield, to explore topics
including: what is geoconservation;
where, when and how did it start; who
was responsible; and how has it
differed across the world? Geological
and geomorphological features,
processes, sites and specimens,
provide a resource of immense
scientific and educational
importance. They also form the
foundation for the varied and
spectacular landscapes that help
define national and local identity as
well as many of the great tourism
3/4

Downloaded from bighousewine.com on
August 11, 2022 by guest

destinations. Mankind's activities,
including contributing to enhanced
climate change, pose many threats to
this resource: the importance of
safeguarding and managing it for
future generations is now widely
accepted as part of sustainable
development. Geoconservation is an
established and growing activity
across the world, with more
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participants and a greater profile
than ever before. This volume
highlights a history of challenges,
set-backs, successes and visionary
individuals and provides a sound
basis for taking geoconservation into
the future.
Index to the Periodicals of ... The
Review of reviews 1898
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